No. 128-9, Dongyang St.,                             
Shuilin Township,Yunlin County 652, Taiwan (R.O.C.)

Cell: 0911xxxxxx
E-mail: illyttu@hotmail.com
April 20th 2012

Mr. Jeremy Lin
Public Relations, LiouShrJia Resturant
No.453, Huanbei Rd.

Zhongli City, Taoyuan County 32070

Taiwan (R.O.C.)
Dear Mr. Lin, 

I have been a loyal customer of your “LiouShrJia Resturant” for quite a few years now, going there at least four times per week, and I believe you always provide excellent food and high-quality customer service.  However, I am writing to report to you about my dissatisfaction with the food at your restaurant this Thursday.  

On April 18th, 2012, Thursday, I waited for almost 30 minutes before it was finally my turn.  I ordered a special meal to go as usual, but a few minutes later, the waiter gave me a bowl of beef noodles, which was not what I had ordered.  I had to wait another 15 minutes for my correct order.  What’s more, after I got home I found that the cashier had short-changed me by NT$100.  I find these errors quite unacceptable.  

I am writing to request my NT$100 back.  I will bring the invoice to you when I go to your restaurant this Sunday afternoon.  Also, you may want to caution your kitchen staff to be more careful in taking orders and preparing food during rush hour.  I am sure others have encountered the same problem before.  If you do nothing about this matter, it will eventually destroy your clientele.
I look forward to seeing you Sunday and getting my change back. 

Yours sincerely, 

L. Y. Hsu

Loyal customer
